

MONKSDOWN NEWS

check out our website at www.monksdownprimary.co.uk

Follow us on Twitter '@MonksdownSchool' + DOWNLOAD our APP!!!

20th January 2017



Stars of the Week

Nam Wilhelm Pinkwart

Npm Marian Diab

RG Jennifer Macauley

RH Oscar Susinski

RR Isabella Glover

1B Harley Grimes

1H Lacey Jennings

2B Rose Abuene

2C Zarik Umer

3H Denansh Kala

3HC Gary Gledhill

4J Lucy Allen

4W Nathan Devine

5C Joel Lyndsey

5MS Alice Lockley

6GA Chloe Baker

6MA Jemma McArdle



Nail varnish, make-up and jewellery are not part of the school uniform. Please do not wear these for school.

Reminder – We break up for the February half term on Friday 17th February at 2pm. We return at 8.55am on Monday, 27th February. The greatest gifts you can give your children are the roots of responsibility and the wings of independence



Blitz the Nits

Our School Nurse will be holding a meeting to inform parents about ways of eradicating head lice. This will be held on Tuesday, 24th January at 2.30pm in school.







On 18th January, pupils in Years 5 and 6 had the chance to plant apple trees, raspberry bushes and strawberries with staff from Edible Gardens. Over the coming months the younger pupils will have the opportunity to plant further fruits and vegetables. Each class will have allocated beds to care for. We are looking forward to eating our produce.

"Be not afraid of greatness. Some are born great, some achieve greatness and some have greatness thrust upon them".

- Shakespeare "Twelfth Night"

Attendance

Edition: Spring 3

9-13/1/17

Class	%
6GA	100
ЗНС	96.1
1H	96.0
2C	95.9
3H	95.2
5M	94.0
4W	92.9
2B	92.7
6MA	92.1
5C	91.1
1B	90.6
RR	90.0
4 J	90.0
RG	88.7
RVH	86.7

Total -92.7%



If your child is late,

an adult **MUST** come into the reception area and complete the signing in screen.

If your child leaves early they <u>must</u> sign out using this system.

This is for the safety and security of your children.